
To:  To Whom It May Concern 

From:  University Ombudsperson 

Re: Role of the Ombudsperson 

The Ombudsperson Office is available to assist those persons or organizations involved in 
student code of conduct cases by acting as an information source.  It does not participate in 
student code of conduct proceedings, nor is it charged with advocating or defending any party to 
such proceedings.  

Information revealed to the Ombudsperson Office will be held in confidence, if asked to do so, 
in compliance with university policies and procedures and the Family Educational Rights and 
Privacy Act (FERPA). 

You may schedule an appointment by calling 313-577-3487, or by sending an email to 
ombudsoffice@wayne.edu. All Ombuds correspondence is being forwarded to the Dean of 
Students Office at this time. 




